BWE

DWC members are invited to:

Amble Through the Ambulance

Dudley Fire Station, 128 W Main Street

May 12, 2018

10 a.m.

Dudley Fire Chief Dean Kochanowski invites DWC members to the fire
station for a personal tour of the newest, fully-equipped ambulance.

Chief Kochanowski and his staff will conduct the tours and explain the
advanced life-saving features of this town resource.

The tour coincides with the Dudley Fire Department’s annual Mothers
Day Plant Sale. So come see what can save your life (before you need
it) and also get Mom those flowers!!

Open to club members only
No RSVP needed



